
 

 23 January 2023 

 

Dear Parent 

 

On Monday 30 January our students will be taking part in the next extended learning 

afternoon. The details of which are as follows: 

 

Year 7 - Half of our students will be going to the cinema to see the inspirational film 

'Wonder'. With many important messages for pre-teens it is sure to be a thought-provoking 

experience. The remaining students will be taking part in Virgins entrepreneurial 'Make £5 
grow’ challenge. 

 

Year 8 - Students will have the opportunity to participate in hands-on first aid training with 

the charity Little Lifesavers. Alongside this they will have a workshop on thinking and 

presenting skills. 

 

Year 9 - We will be launching the option process with students; this will involve an assembly 

and each student participating in three taster lessons from a variety of subjects they have 

chosen from.  

 

Year 10 - In preparation for the summer mock examinations students will complete a 

‘Walking Talking’ mock in Maths and Science where key exam skills will be taught. 

 

Year 11 - The focus of the afternoon will vary for each student. Some students have been 

selected to work on specific coursework with their subject teacher whilst others will be 

participating in English and Maths workshops focusing on exam technique. 

 

The focus for each year group varies but I am sure you will agree they are all worthwhile 

educational activities. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms L Griffiths 

Assistant Headteacher 


